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Proposed Auditing Firms - FY June 30, 2015 - 2018
City Council is requested to consider the recommendations for firms providing qualified audit services and
designate one of those firms as the City’s auditors for the fiscal years ending June 30, 2015 - 2018; and direct
the Financial Services Director to submit the Contract to Audit Accounts and the Client Engagement
Letter/Scope of Services for the FY ended June 30, 2015.  (This item was discussed in Finance Committee on
February 16th  and Council set the date of Monday, March 2nd for a Special Meeting to receive presentations
by the auditing firms.)
[Enter body here.]
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